
 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s been a treat to actually see our students in person! This month we continue 
to hold in-person classes.  Please consult the schedule for the dates of your 
child(ren)’s class.  We will continue to use the larger spaces in the Tri Parishes 
Center & Holy Family Church. Masks are required.   
 

Our focus this month continues with the season of Lent.  We will also be asking 
parents to assist with our annual required lesson plans for ensuring a safe envi-
ronment for everyone.  We use a curriculum called Circle of Grace that ex-
plains in detail what needs to be addressed with your child(ren). 
 

Be sure to let us know if your children will not be attending class.  We do have 
the option to provide a zoom link if needed.  Any questions, contact Connie 
Caine or John Pryme at the Tri Parishes Office (920) 927-3102.   


